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DATE: May 11,2005 

TO: Marguerite H. Lockard, Commission Deputy Clerk I, Division of the Commission 
Clerk & Administrative Services 

r 
FROM: Katherine E. Fleming, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel 

RE: Docket No. 041291-E1 - Return of Confidential Document - Document No. 03360- 
05 

The above referenced Document No. 03360-05, filed as confidential, is no longer needed by the 
Commission to conduct its business. Staff has reviewed this document and has indicated that it 
can be returned to its source. Please let me know if you have any questions. 
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